CLEARANCE SLIP FOR COST SHARING AGREEMENT/

TRUST FUND

CONTRIBUTION AGREEMENT BETWEEN RUSSIAN FEDERATION

AND UNDP

! Agreement/Trust Fund
title:

Cost-Sharing to Syria project

Project No: ,_ )98 and ocutput numbers
HO026650 (HLP Ouinut I/ Emergency Employmeant & G0086851 (ML
Output 2/ Socio-economic Recovery)
Projéct' Title: Emergency Restoration and Stabilization of Livelihoods of Affected-SVrian [
Populations
Country Office/HQ Business Syria
unit: -
Regional Bureau: RBAS

Donor: Russian Federation
Total amount of the US$2,000,000
Agreement: B
Document Received on 4 December 2013 n
Reviewed by n/a - donor does not want to sign any agreement
Consulted n/a .
- RBEC received the letter from the Russian Federation informing us about
Comments/Additional their decision to allocate to UNDP $2 million for. The RF Mission asked for a
information reply with bank details as soon as possible. RF advised RBEC that they do
not want to sign cost-sharing agreements to avoid lengthy legal processes.
Email from RBEC Director to Administrator along with the letters exchanged
is attached. -
Cleared by: 4 ,; ﬂ;’ By om  IPU N P
YN\l L S

—

Simoq Hannaford
Director, Legal Support Office

Date of clearance:

17 December 2013

Cleared with conditions:

There are no lengthy legal processe§ from UNDP’s side.
2-pages, exchange of letters attached.
RBEC to supply bank details to donor.
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Permanent Mission
of the Russian Federation
to the United Nationrs
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136 East 67" Street
New York, NY 10063

Phone: (212) 861 4900
Fax: (212} 628 0252
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& %L) [ New York, «j » December 2013
Dear W,

It 1s my pleasure to inform you that the Government of the
Russian Federation has decided to make a contribution to the budget of
the United Nations Development Programme in the amount of two
million US dollars for the purposes of providing humanitarian support
to the Syrian Arab Republic within UNDP’s project “Emergency
Restoration and Stabilization of Livelihoods of Affected Syrian
Populations”.

We would highly appreciate if you could provide us with the
bank references required to complete the transaction.

Sincerely,

Dmitry Maksimychev

Deputy Permanent Representative

Ms. Cihan Sultanoglu

Regional Director for Europe and
Commonwealth of Independent States
United Nations Development Programme

New York



United Nations Development Programme
Regional Bureau for Arab States

Empowered lives.
Resilient nations.

11 December 2013
Dear Mr. Maksimycheyv,

I have the honor to thank the Government of the Russian Federation for providing
contribution of US Dollars 2,000,000 for the purposes of providing humanitarian support to
the Syrian Arab Republic.

This contribution will be applied to UNDP project UNDP’s project “Emergency
Restoration and Stabilization of Livelihoods of Affected Syrian Populations™ as outlined in the
project document.

The contribution will be used for the above mentioned activities and will be
administered in accordance with UNDP’s Financial Regulations and Rules, policies and
procedures.

On behalf of UNDP I would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere
appreciation for the support of the Government of the Russian Federation to the work of
UNDP.

Y ours sincerely,

Mourad Wahba
Deputy Assistant Administrator and
Deputy Regional Director, RBAS

Mr. Dmitry Maksimychev
Deputy Permanent Representative of the Russian Federation
to the United Nations
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